
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 2 of 2016 

Harbour Dredging operations suspended 

 

Date of Issue: 13 May 2016 

 

1. MARINERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that dredging operations in Eyemouth 
Harbour referred to in Notice to Mariners No.1 (2016) have been 
suspended.   

2. No further work will take place during the summer months. 

3. Restrictions set out in Notice to Mariners No.1 are no longer in force.  

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


